
MINUTES 
 

MONO COUNTY TRI-VALLEY GROUNDWATER  
MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 

Regular Meeting of  
October 20, 2021 6:30 P.M.  
Benton Community Center 

 
 

Chairperson Mitchell called the regular meeting to order at 6:31 P.M. on October 20, 2021.  
Meeting was held via zoom and in-person.    
 
Directors Present:  Mitchell, Duggan, Dunn, and Bassett. 
 
Directors Absent:  M. Doonan, West, and Moss.  
 
Due to a lack of quorum, the regular meeting was adjourned at 6:45 P.M.   
 
To enhance public outreach on the Draft Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) before the 
November 8, 2021 public comment deadline, agenda item number 6, the presentation by 
Aaron Steinwand, from the OVGA, was presented as planned.  
 
The presentation and the several public comments were recorded and sent to Aaron 
Steinwand to be included in the GSP public comment section.    

 

Adjournment:  The regular meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m. 
 
Next meeting:  
Due to the Thanksgiving Holiday, the November meeting has been moved from the fourth 
Wednesday to: 

November 17, 2021 
At 6:30 at the Chalfant Community Center 


